
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 24, 2024 
 

VIA EMAIL TO FERGAS@HQ.DOE.GOV 
 
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management 
(FE-34) 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Forrestal Building 
1000 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20585 
Attn: Ms. Amy Sweeney 
 

Re:  Magnolia LNG 
 
Dear Ms. Sweeney: 
 
I write on behalf of Family and Youth Counseling Agency (Family & Youth) in support of Magnolia LNG, 
LLC’s (Magnolia LNG) export application. 
 
I represent Family & Youth, a family serving organization that provides support services to citizens in 
Southwest Louisiana. I believe that Magnolia LNG’s investments will have a positive impact in the region. 
It has the potential to generate local jobs, regional economic development, and global energy security. In 
addition, as I understand it, their footprint will bring about new and innovative technologies leading to 
lower greenhouse gas emissions. 
 
As a family serving organization, Family & Youth has benefited from Magnolia LNG’s corporate partnership 
and volunteer leadership. Corporate support not only sustain and supports critical service delivery to 
citizens in need but allows for development of innovative practices through resource development and 
volunteerism for the benefit of local citizens and their families. 
 
I join local governments, project partners and the citizens from communities surrounding Magnolia LNG 
in their support of this multi-billion-dollar project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Julio Galan 

President & CEO 

Elliott.Simpson
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